United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Pacific Northwest Region
Lower Columbia Area Office
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 1110

LCA-1000 Portland, Oregon 97232-2135

ENV-7.00 NOV 1 3 2003

IN REPLY REFER TO:

Subject: Errata Sheet to the Biological Assessment (BA) on Continued Operations and
Maintenance of the Deschutes River Basin Projects and Effects on Essential

Fish Habitat Under the Magnuson-Stevens Act (September 2003)
Dear Interested Party:

On October 1, 2003, the Bureau of Reclamation submitted to the U.S. Fish and Wildlife
Service and NOAA Fisheries the final BA on the Deschutes River basin projects
operations and maintenance activities and the effects on Essential Fish Habitat (EFH) as
required by the Magnuson-Stevens Fishery Conservation and Management Act. After
submission of the BA, a few minor errors were noted and corrected. Attached is an errata
sheet indicating the pages and text that has been amended.

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact Karen Blakney,
Endangered Species Act Program Manager, at 503-872-2839.

Sincerely,

Ronald J. Eggers
Area Manager
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